Artistic Woodturners January 2013 Newsletter

That sure was a speedy year; at least it was for me. I hope you are ready for 2013.

If you didn't make it to the Christmas party you missed a very nice event. Thanks to Adron and his wife for hosting this party. A good time was had by all attendees. The photos are posted on our web site for your pleasure, enjoy the view.

The demonstration will be conducted by Ralph Thomas; he will be showing the club how to turn a natural edge bowl. Come and learn how to do something that you may not have ever done. A natural edge bowl is a challenge. The challenge for February will be a natural edged bowl.

February Jeff Olive will be doing a rolling pin demo.

If you didn't already know Tee Shirts are available for you to order, there are many colors to choose from. Your name will put on your shirt to replace your name tag, see Mike Demaline to order.

We may start something new if you would like to participate in this event, it is called Member's workshop. We will feature a turner in his/her shop with a write-up about them.

We are due to have officer elections, if you would like to hold an office please let Jeff know.